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All solicitors have a responsibility to keep their knowledge and skills up to

date and provide competent legal services.

We ask that the profession makes an annual declaration about its

competence – that it has reflected on their practice and addressed any

gaps in their learning and development. To help this process, we have a

range of support materials [https://rules.sra.org.uk/solicitors/resources-

archived/continuing-competence/cpd/continuing-competence/] available, including

those for specific practice areas.

We want to make sure that these materials are as useful as possible, and

want your views on our continuing competence resources. To give us

your feedback, complete this short survey to help us understand how

you use them to keep your knowledge and skills up to date.

The survey takes less than five minutes to complete and will help us

improve the resources we offer. 

Complete the survey [https://form.sra.org.uk/s3/Competence-Resources-Survey] .
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